
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The two-year-old program is designed for children turning two on or before September 1, 2025.  The children 
attend class on Monday/Tuesday, from 9:00-11:15 a.m.   
 
Fee schedule:  $95.00 registration fee (non-refundable) 
    Two-day program - $2070.00 per year ($230.00 per month) 

   

To enroll your child you must return: 
• the enrollment or reenrollment application  
• registration fee (non-refundable) 
• one month’s security deposit (non-refundable after August 1; to be applied to tuition in May 2026) 
 

In-House Registration Day for children currently enrolled, and/or their siblings, is Tuesday, January 14, 2025 at 
11:15 a.m.   
 

We will not accept registration packets prior to this date. 
 
On In-House Registration Day: 

• Bring your application and payment together in the enclosed envelope.  You may combine both fees in 
one check. 

• Mark your child’s name, the desired class, and your payment method on the outside of the envelope.   
• Please wait in line outside front doors. 
• We will collect your envelope and number them as they are received.  Each 2s class has a maximum of 

12 students, the 3s classes have a maximum of 15 students, and the 4s classes have a maximum of 15 
students.   

• Only once we receive your application with full payment, will your child be enrolled. You will receive all 
other necessary forms at that time. 

 
New students may register beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, January 16, 2025. 

• You may enroll in person at the Preschool or you may mail in your registration. 
• Only once we receive your application with full payment, will your child be enrolled. You will receive all 

other necessary forms at that time. 
 
We accept cash, checks, and Zelle for payments.  If you choose to use Zelle, please use dgill2@verizon.net as 
the payment account or scan the QR code below. 
 
Registration is accepted on a space-available basis. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office at 410-922-6595.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bridget F. Wetzel 
Director  for Zelle payments 


